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this is Redcar & Cleveland
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The Childcare Act 2006 outlines a duty on the Local Authority to provide early childhood services to improve outcomes for young children and their families and reduce inequalities between families in greatest need and their peers. Family Hubs fulfil this role on behalf of the Local Authority. 


We use the information collected about you and your children to enable us to carry out specific functions for 


which we are responsible and to provide you with the best service possible.





We keep records about you to assist us with our service delivery and ensure we provide the right service at 


the right time. The information may be written down or kept on a computer and can consist of;


Name , address, date of birth, nationality, etc


Unique identifiers such as National Insurance number or NHS number


Referral and assessment forms


The other occupants in your home


Notes about any relevant circumstances you have told us about


The service you have received from us





Your details will be kept and updated in accordance with our legal obligations and in line with statutory retention periods. Information will only be shared with third parties if they have genuine and lawful need for it.


Occasions when your information needs to be disclosed (shared) may include:


Where the health and safety of others is at risk


When the law requires us to pass on information in the best interest of the welfare of a child(ren)


Anyone who receives information from us has a legal duty to keep it confidential. However, we are required by law to report certain information to appropriate authorities—for example:


Where a crime has been committed


Where there are serious safeguarding concerns about a child or young person


You have the right to request to see what information is held about you, on paper and computer records.  This is known as “Right of subject access” and applies to your personal records.  If you wish to see your records you should contact the Data Protection Officer.  


The Data Protection Act 2018 allows you other rights: for example, if there is an error in your records you have the right to make sure it is rectified or erased.





You have the right to be told if we have made a mistake whilst processing your data and we will self-report any breaches to the Commissioner.





If you would like to know more about how we use your information, or if for any reason you do not wish to have your information used in any of the ways described in this leaflet, please tell us.


� HYPERLINK "mailto:dataprotection@redcar-cleveland.gcsx.gov.uk" �dataprotection@redcar-cleveland.gcsx.gov.uk�


You can also complain to the Information Commissioner : � HYPERLINK "https://ico.org.uk/" �https://ico.org.uk/�
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Privacy Notice










